
 

 

 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF VAN BUREN 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Charter Township of Van Buren Planning Commission will hold a 

public hearing on Wednesday September 11, 2013 at 7:30 p.m., in the Board of Trustees Room, 

46425 Tyler Road, Charter Township of Van Buren, Wayne County, Michigan to consider a request 

to rezone the following described property.  

 

Parcel tax ID number V-125-83-086-99-0002-000, also known as 45109 S. I-94 Service Drive, is 

the subject property of this hearing.  The parcel measures approximately .72 acres.  This property is 

located on the south side of S. I-94 Service Drive between Belleville Road to the west and Dewitt 

Road to the east.   

 

 

 
 

The applicant, Tucker Insurance Company, is requesting this rezoning action.  The Public Hearing is 

in regards to amending the Charter Township of Van Buren Zoning Ordinance 06-02-92, as 

amended, zoning map by rezoning the subject property from R-1B (Single Family Residential) to 

C-2 (Extensive Highway Business).   

 

Written comments will be accepted at the Department of Developmental Services until 4:00 p.m. on 

the hearing date. 

 

In the spirit of compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals with a disability 

should contact the Department of Developmental Services, at least seventy-two (72) hours in 

advance of the meeting, if requesting accommodations. 

 

Published: August 29, 2013 

 


